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13 March 2019 
 
 
Ms Nadja Zimmermann  
Solicitor  
EDO NSW 
Level 5, 263 Clarence Street  
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
edonsw@edonsw.org.au  
 
 
Dear Ms Zimmermann 
 
 
I refer to your correspondence, dated 12 February 2019 and 8 March 2019, regarding the 
Vickery Extension Project (SSD7480). 
 
I can confirm both letters have been forwarded to Commissioners Hann, Fell and Willgoose 
for their consideration.  
 
The information provided on behalf of your client, the Lock the Gate Alliance, will also be 
published on the Commission’s website: 
https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/projects/2018/11/vickery-extension-project  
 
Please be advised the Commission Panel met with the applicant on 6 December 2018 and 25 
February 2019 – not 25 February 2019 and 5 March 2019, as stated in your second letter. 
Transcripts of both meetings are available online. 
 
I have asked Ms Diana Mitchell, Principal Planning Officer, (02) 9383 2100, to liaise with the 
Panel about your client’s request for their independent experts to present evidence to the 
Commission. She will provide you a response in due course.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Sam McLean 
Executive Director – Secretariat 
 
 
 

(cc Mr John Hann) 
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